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2 Beds | 2 Baths | 1906 Sqft
$429,900
This fabulous 2BR, 2B pool home is an absolute must see! Meticulously
maintained by the original owner, it will fulfill all your wishes starting with a
BRAND NEW ROOf. The curb appeal is amazing with professional
landscaping that is simple and classic including stone walls. You will enter
through a covered screen porch. The front door has side lites on each side. Step
inside and stop in the foyer to take in the beautiful view. There are high
ceilings accented with crown moldings and luxury laminate flooring
throughout the entire home. The living room is flooded with natural light from
the huge sliding glass doors to the lanai and pool. What a view!!! To your right
is the formal dining room. The 18x10 covered lanai has a retractable remote
control awning and straight ahead on the other side of the pool is a large
fountain with lights. The home is located on a large lot at the top of a hill
providing privacy from the homes behind you. The landscaping adds to the
privacy and the hill is xeriscaped with stones. There are glass sliding doors
from the master suite and den/study. The kitchen has Corian countertops with
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popular white cabinets. The lower cabinets have pullout drawer inserts. There
is undercabinet lighting and a generous pantry. There is a breakfast/snack bar
and a large eating area. The laundry room has extra cabinet space and has
plumbing available if you want to add a laundry basin. Moving on to the
Master suite you will be delighted with a walk-in closet and a10x9 sitting area.
The Master bath has Jack and Jill vanities, a garden tub, a large walk-in shower

